WILL ASK U. S. AID FOR SUFFERING ARMENIANS

Details of Atrocities to Be Made Public Monday to Bring Government Intervention.

New York, Sept. 30.—Steps were taken here today for the formation of a national organization to give relief to Armenia, whose inhabitants, according to reports from missionary circles and other sources, are being annihilated by the Turks.

Details of Turkish atrocities in Armenia will be contained in a comprehensive report, which will be made public on Monday by the committee on Armenian atrocities. The committee hopes, by bringing this data before the Armenian people, to secure aid from the United States government for the Armenians.

At a meeting of the committee on Armenian atrocities today it was voted to invite the committee on Armenian relief funds to join it in a national campaign in behalf of the suffering Armenians.

Those present at the meeting were Samuel T. Dutton, secretary of the committee; Charles R. Crane, of Chicago; Dr. J. L. Barton, of Boston; Dr. T. D. Christie, president of St. Paur College, at Tarsus; C. H. Dodge, Frederick Lynch, Rabbi Stephen S. Wise, Dr. E. L. Smith, Frank Yason, Norman Hapgood, Dr. Stanley White, Karl Davis and William I. Haven, all of New York.